
Class 5 Newsletter 

           Summer Term – 25th June 2021 

This Week 

This week the children have been focusing on our Science topic, 

Light. The class have been challenged to use scientific 

vocabulary to define both light and dark and explain the 

meaning of the words opaque, translucent and transparent. We 

discovered how light travels and how shadows are created. We 

had a fun session working with torches and coloured filters, 

investigating white light and how we can separate out the 

colours which added together make white light. The children 

have also been continuing with Theme Park Maths, looking at 

how the choices they made regarding the design of their park, 

contributes to how much profit and loss they experience! 

Cake Sale 
 

A massive thank you to all 
parents who contributed 
cakes for our Year 6 Cake 
Sale last Friday. We raised 

a magnificent £218.40, 
which the children have 

calculated is enough 
money to sponsor Hamza 
for 8 months! A brilliant 

achievement so well done Year 6!  

 

 

 

We are involved 
with the Race for 
Life school event 
this year, with all 

staff and children running around our track to 
raise money for valuable research into cancer by Cancer 
Research UK. 
To sponsor your child, or to make a contribution to Cancer 
Research UK, please follow the link to our Just Giving Page. 
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/lea-
endowed-c-of-e-primary-school 
 

Our Christian Value for this week has been 

Thankfulness 

 
 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Celebration 

Thankfulness – Archie for making me thankful for the 
compassion he showed to a member of our class. 
Star Writer - Jensen for having THE neatest 
handwriting and presentation in the world!! 
Curriculum Award – George K for helping others with 
their Racism posters  
 

Key Dates 

We are very much hoping that we can still perform 

our End of Year Production for you, but dates are not 

yet able to be fixed. I will keep you all up to date with 

any developments regarding this. 

Wednesday 7th July – Race for Life  

14th July – Y6 Enterprise – see separate letter. In case of 

inclement weather, this may move to 15th July! 

Next Week 

The children will be continuing with their Science work 

on Light, looking specifically at reflection and 

refraction. The children are also going to meet with 

their buddies in a socially distanced way, weather 

permitting, and we are hoping to have our Obstacle 

Course/Team Building session which had to be 

postponed this week because of the rain! There are all 

manner of preparations going on in Class 5 at the 

moment – Enterprise and our end of year production 

are keeping us busy and we are learning about public 

speaking, business and the art of compromise!! 
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